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Comments: I am extremely unhappy about this proposal! As a land owner and resident on McGuigan/Tinton

Road, this is the last thing I want happening in my backyard…literally!!  I have great concerns as to how this

would affect the ecology of the area, not to mention the drinking water, and wildlife population.  In my opinion, go

away!!


